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The BSA Executive Committee considered the idea of taking a small amount from the Past 
President’s Fund with in the investment account, which stood at $121,000 at the end of 
FY2023. 
 
The Executive Committee voted in favor of using $8000 from the Past Presidents’ Fund to 
provide eight $1000 travel awards to the International Botanical Congress in Madrid for 
graduate students and PostDocs less than three years from receipt of their PhD. 
 
  
 


